Jinder Ubhi

From: margaret pearson

Sent: 16 January 2018 22:40

To: Londonplan

Subject: Fw: Housing Target increased by 60% by Mayor of London

From: margaret pearson
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 2:58 PM

To: LondonPIanﬁlondoniov.uk
Cc:

Subject: Housing Target increased by 60% by Mayor of London
Regarding the above proposal, whilst we acknowledge the need for more homes,
we strongly oppose the plan to build a further 18,750 in the London Borough of

Havering during the next decade.

We are a Borough with over 50% green belt and these target figures are simply
unsustainable and unrealistic.

We are already clogged up with traffic in this area, and trying to travel during peak
times is an immense challenge!!!

Already our schools and medical facilities are struggling to cope and it is increasingly
difficult to retain the character of our borough and our local community.

Creating New Towns ‘up country’ with all the necessary infrastructure would seem
to be a far better solution, rather that to keep overwhelming our already overcrowded
area.

Yours faithfully,

Eric and Margaret Pearson



(London Borough of Havering)
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